
Labour Department investigates fatal
work accident in North District

     The Labour Department (LD) is investigating a fatal work accident that
occurred at the junction of Sha Tau Kok Road – Wo Hang with Wo Keng Shan Road
this morning (December 6), in which a worker died.
 
     The LD immediately deployed staff to the scene upon receiving a report
of the accident, and is now conducting an investigation to look into its
cause.
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